Creekview Competition
Cheerleading Presents:

2022 Mister Creekview Competition

Saturday
August 20, 2022

The Creekview High School Competition Cheerleaders will be hosting the
Second Annual Mister Creekview Competition on
Saturday, August 20, 2022 at 7pm at Creekview High School.
The competition and registration is open to Creekview High School students and serves
as an outstanding fundraiser for the season.
The registration form is located on the back of this flyer and payment is by check.
Checks made payable to: Creekview Competition Cheerleading Booster Club

REGISTRATION & PAYMENT

Due: Friday, May 20th

To: Cassie Koes
(Room 2205)
Creekview High School
1550 Owens Store Road OR

Registration can be dropped off at the high school and received by

Friday, May 20th

Canton, GA 30115 Give the registration and payment to the cheerleader you are representing

for them to drop off to their coach by Friday, May 20th



2022 Mister Creekview Competition Registration
August 20th @ 7:00 pm

Contestant T-Shirt SIZE: XS S M L XL XXL

GRADE: AGE:

CONTESTANT NAME:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

CHEERLEADER(S) YOU ARE REPRESENTING:

EYE COLOR: HAIR COLOR:

FAVORITE FOOD:

HOBBIES/ACTIVITIES/SPOTRS/CLUBS:

PERSON YOU ADMIRE MOST, AND WHY?

AFTER HIGH SCHOOL | PLAN TO....

PARENT SIGNATURE:

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Coach Koes at: cassie.koes@cherokeekl2.net



